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My daughter loves Speech and Language Pathologist, Hedley, she looks forward 
to her coming.  Hedley plans fun activities for Audrey that hold her attention and 

give lots of practice for her target sounds.  We are grateful for her services! 
    

* * * * * * 
 

Occupational Therapist Valerie was absolutely fantastic! She had so many useful 
tips and was very knowledgeable and professional. My son loved his time with her 

and I am so grateful for her services! I can’t possibly offer high-enough praise!  
    

* * * * * * 
 

Physical Therapist Lisa is a thoughtful and caring therapist who prioritized 
Charlotte’s interests and abilities. Her interventions made for fun and smooth 

appointments. Charlotte looks forward to Lisa’s visits each week!   
 

* * * * * * 
 

We are so appreciative and thankful that we found Speech and Language 
Pathologist Jocelyn. She is great with my daughter; she gives us clear and specific 
goals for us to work on between sessions. When Jocelyn is here, they sit down and 

get straight to work. Jackie knows when Jocelyn is coming and is excited to see 
her and work on her speech. We’re still waiting for her pronunciation to carryover 

when we’re not working on her speech, but she is definitely talking more and 
building confidence.  

 
* * * * * * 

 
Occupational Therapist Jamie is great! Each week she is planned and ready with a 
great range of tasks. She is kind and caring. We are so thankful for Jamie’s help. 

Thank you Elks!  
 

* * * * * * 
 

Tonya, Pediatric Vision Screener, was very professional, polite and great with the 
children. We had such a wonderful experience. We will definitely do this again. 

Everything went very well!   
 

* * * * * * 


